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Spring 2018: Newsletter No. 5
Dear Parents and Carers,
I do hope you were able to keep warm and safe during last week’s wintry weather and managed to enjoy the rather icy snow! I apologise for any inconvenience caused, particularly to working parents. These decisions are difficult and I had intended to open for at least part of the day on Thursday 1st, but the forecast kept changing and we became concerned about the possibility of our families and staff having to drive on treacherous roads that afternoon, hence the decision to close. The decision on Friday was much easier! Do have a look on our website, where you can see photos of pupils enjoying the first snowflakes of the week, some for their very first time.
World Book day- new date
We had lovely cosy bedtime stories and snacks in school on Tuesday, accompanied by a beautiful snowfall. Many thanks to the FABs, teachers and everyone who came and joined in so enthusiastically. As we had to cancel our special World Book Day celebration last Thursday we have re-scheduled this for this Thursday 8th March. Parents and other relatives are invited to come and join the children for up to half an hour at drop off time to enjoy books together (9.00-9.30). If anyone would like to dress up as a favourite book character they may do so but there is no obligation to do this. £1 book tokens will be handed out to every child this week and we’ll also be announcing the winners of our Comic Strip and 500 word competitions. 
Yr 3 assembly

Well done to Yr 3 children and staff for a great assembly last week! Myths and Legends is clearly an inspiring topic and we heard about some amazing mythical creatures, invented by the children. 

Parent consultations: 12th, 13th, 14th March
If you didn’t manage to get your slip in last week due to the snow days, don’t worry: the new deadline is Wed 7th, so that staff have time to schedule appointments and send out slips.
ECO School

This is a reminder of two key events: our litter-free day has been re-scheduled to Fri 9th March so please put only re-usable containers in lunchboxes and the litter pick will be on Mon 12th. Families are welcome to join their child’s class- class teachers will have more details of timings. 
Yours sincerely
Mrs M. Austin
	March
	

	Wed 7th 
	DASP Y4 Choral concert

	Thurs 8th
	Re-scheduled World Book Day

	Fri 9th
	Litter free day - re-usable containers for lunch & snacks

	Fri 9th March
	FABS non uniform day in exchange for chocolate eggs

	Mon 12th
	Litter pick – times tba by each class

	
	

	Mon 12th, Tues 13th, Wed 14th

3.30- 5.30
	Parent Consultations    

          “

	Fri 16th March
	FABS Chocolate Bingo evening in school – time tba

	Mon 12th - Fri 23rd
	Sport Relief Week – further information to follow

	Tues 27th at 1.45
	Community concert

	Tues 28th at 9.10
	Y2 Class assembly

	Thurs 29th March
	Last day of Spring term

	
	

	April
	

	Tues 24th 
	YR, Y1 & Y2 visit Dippy the Dinosaur

	Weds 25th 
	Y3 & Y4 visit Dippy the Dinosaur





In Dorset 
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